
DEDICATED BUS LANES

Nearly half of the route has bus-only lanes, which are beneficial
to maintain the on-time arrival of more frequent bus service.
The study team is looking for comments on the potential
extension of the dedicated bus lane on Bluemound Road from
Underwood Creek Parkway to I-41 in Milwaukee County, where
an existing wide shoulder and underutilized on-street parking
could be converted to a dedicated bus lane.
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